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Dear Parents / Carers,  

I would like to begin by saying a huge thank you, on behalf of everyone across both schools in the Federation, 

to Mrs Lizzie Langton for her 4 years of service as a Parent Governor, representing Whitley Village Primary 

School on the board of Governors. Over the years Lizzie has been involved in many, many meetings, the 

recruitment of new staff; including most recently the appointment of Mr David, our new Head of School. She 

has also been a huge support during Ofsted inspections at both schools. Lizzie chaired the finance committee 

for a long time and brought expert knowledge and experience to the role, which will be greatly missed. So 

THANK YOU for your hard work and dedication and for giving up your own time to support our schools.  

 

I would now like to welcome Mrs Nichola Jevons to the Governing Body. For those of you who are not yet 

familiar with Nic, she has a son in Year 1, and 2 younger daughters, 1 of whom is going to be joining us in 

Reception in September. Nic is an experienced teacher, currently working at Alvanley and Manley Federation. 

She is also a staff governor at this Federation, and therefore brings with her experience of both education and 

governance. We are confident that she is going to be a fabulous representative for Whitley Village Primary 

School and look forward to welcoming her to her first, official meeting in June.  

 

If you have any questions or queries about governance, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hannah Broom  

Executive Headteacher  

Parent Governor  

 


